
From: Paige Kerr
To: Planning
Subject: Letters of Support: Project CT 2022-0003 – CARLSBAD BY THE SEA SUMMERHOUSE
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 12:47:55 PM
Attachments: 20240410124935463.pdf

Please find support letters attached for Project CT 2022-0003 – CARLSBAD BY THE SEA SUMMERHOUSE.

Would you kindly confirm that you have received this email and attached PDF.

Thank you.

Paige Kerr
Sr. Executive Assistant
Carlsbad By The Sea Retirement Community
760-435-2317
pkerr@frontporch.net

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the originator of the
message.
CAUTION: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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From: Planning
To: Jason Goff
Cc: Cynthia Vigeland
Subject: FW: CT2022-0003 - CARLSBAD BY THE SEA SUMMERHOUSE
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 11:10:47 AM

 

From: Tim Casey <tcasey@cuningham.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 10:46 AM
To: Planning <planning@carlsbadca.gov>
Subject: CT2022-0003 - CARLSBAD BY THE SEA SUMMERHOUSE
 
Dear Carlsbad Planning Commission,
 
Regarding Agenda item CT2022-0003 - CARLSBAD BY THE SEA SUMMERHOUSE on 4/17/24 Hearing;
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed memory and professional care building
by Carlsbad By The Sea Retirement Community.  I believe that this project is not only necessary, but
also vital for enhancing the quality of life of those affected by memory-related conditions and their
families.
 
Carlsbad By The Sea Retirement Community has a long-standing reputation for excellence in senior
living and I have no doubt that their memory care building will uphold this standard. Their
commitment to providing compassionate care and creating a nursing environment of residents is
commendable and I am confident that they will continue to be an asset to the Carlsbad community.
 
Regards,
 
Tim J Casey AIA, NCARB
Senior Associate
 
Direct: 619 345 0112  |  Cell: 805 215 2150  |  [email protected]
LICENSURE AND REGISTRATIONS ON OUR WEBSITE

 

 
1030 G Street
San Diego, California  92101
cuningham.com

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.
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